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NEWSLETTER No 6A of 2013/2014 (MAY 2014) 
 

Dear Member, 
 
Although this is a Newsletter of our next forthcoming event, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you that our 
Annual General Meeting takes place on: 
 
Thursday, 5th June, 2014 at 7.30pm followed by a Complimentary Buffet prepared by our Chef Antonio. (Your attendance is 
important) 
 
We shall be organising an inaugural opening season of BBQs’ right through the summer.  Our first one starts on Saturday, 7th 
June, 2014 at 7.30pm to coincide with the Miss Gibraltar Show which you will be able to watch on the BIG SCREEN!   
 
This BBQ will be an open-air affair with the following selection of food: 
 

CHICKEN; PORK; BEEF; CHORIZO CRIOLLO & SAUSAGE 
(Complimented with Jacket Potato & Salad) 

  
Cost is £9.00 Per Person 
  
There will also be a Children’s Menu for under 10 years’ at half price. 
  
The BBQ is opened to Members and their guests on a first-come-first-served basis! 
 

 
Please contact Manuel directly by visiting the club or call 20069899  

Other BBQs will be organised during the summer months and for some World Cup Matches. 
 
Please note that the Branch will be moving to summer hours as from Monday 9th June 2014. These are as follow: 
 
MONDAY TO THURSDAY:  FROM 6.00PM TILL LATE 
FRIDAY & SATURDAY:        FROM 11.00AM TILL LATE 
SUNDAY:                               CLOSED    
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